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January 23, 1974

Professor D. F. Bailey
Department of Mathematics
Cornell College

Mt. Vernon, Iowa 52314

Dear Professor Bailey:

Since you have had officers of the MAA visit your Section in the past, it
occurred to me that you might be interested to know that Professor Harley Flanders
will be in this country in April and, therefore, available to speak to your Section
at its meeting on April 19. If you are interested in this possibility, please let
me know as soon as possible. :

Sincerely yours,
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